MiMOMax Wireless Limited m m O Wic A
540 Wairakei Rd wireless
Christchurch 8053

New Zealand

Date: 7 September 2018

To: Federal Communications Commission
Authorization & Evaluation Division,
7435 Oakland Mills Road,
Columbia, MD 21046

FCC ID: XMK-MMXTRNBO0O5 - USB Port Declaration

To whom it may concern

This letter is to attest that the port marked USB has not been included in the CFR
47 Part 15 section 15.209 testing of the above mentioned device.

Presently the USB port is only intended for use with plug-in USB devices. An
example of such a device would include, but is not limited to, USB memory
devices. The USB port will not be connected as a peripheral device to a
computer.

The USB port is currently not configured, as the necessary drivers are not
available and additional uses have not yet been considered and developed.

It is possible that the USB port maybe configured for additional uses in the future
at which time the compliance issues relating to this port will be re-assessed.

Yours Sincerely,
Signatory:

Contact name: Doug McConnell

Title: Chief Technology Officer

Tel: +64 21 312766

Email: doug.mcconnell@mimomax.com
Company name: MiMOMax wireless Limited



